January 5, 2011

The Saratoga Town Board met at 6:00 p.m. in the town office. Chairman Rickaby called the meeting to order. All members were present. The meeting was officially noticed.

Passineau made a motion to approve the December 15, 2010 minutes. Forbes seconded it. Motion passed.

Scott Berentte, Chief of the Grand Rapids Fire Department, gave the board an overview of the 4th quarter of 2010. They responded to 3 calls in the Town.

Greg Jewell and Roland Hawk from Jewel Associates went over the Fire Feasibility Study that they just finished. They briefly went over the information in the study. A special meeting was set for February 9th at 6:00 P.M. to go over the plan in more depth.

Lisa Havel gave the EMS report to the board.

Dave Ryun gave the Constable's report.

Billie-Jo Kester gave the Treasurer's report.

Correspondence was read.

Frank made a motion to approve the bills paid. Nelson seconded it. Motion passed.

Frank made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Nelson seconded it. Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.

Heidi Kawleski Town Clerk